Notice of Public Hearing

TOPIC: City of Waurika Fiscal year 2022/2023 Annual Budget

In accordance with Section 17-208, Title 11, Oklahoma Statutes, notice is hereby given the proposed
City of Waurika Fiscal Year 2022/2023 Annual Budget will be considered at a public hearing on
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 at 6:00pm at First Presbyterian Church, 124 W Broadway, Waurika, OK. Copies
of the proposed budget are available for review in the Office of the City Clerk, 122 S. Main St.,
Waurika, Oklahoma 73573. Notice is hereby given that the City of Waurika 2022/2023 Annual Budget
will be adopted during a meeting of the City Council on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 during the Special
meeting.

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend this hearing.

Filed in the office of the Waurika City Clerk and posted in the Community
Notification Box at the front of the Waurika City Hall on , the 9% day of
May, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.

Posted at (3 public locations and their addresses):

1. Waurika City Hall, 122 S Main Street, Waurika, Ok 73573
2. Waurika Public Library, 203 S Meridian, Waurika, Ok 73573
3. Jefferson Co. Courthouse, 220 N Main Street, Waurika, Ok 73573

Posted by: 1Y\ liame

Melissa Tilley, City Clerk




